Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
State Board of Education
Notice for State Performance Plan (SPP) Stakeholder Feedback Survey

Request for Stakeholder Feedback on the State Performance Plan (SPP)
As part of the requirement of the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA) section 616(b)(1)(C), the Florida Department of Education must review its SPP at least once every six years and submit any amendments to the U.S. Secretary of Education. A component of this requirement is collecting stakeholder feedback. Baseline data and proposed targets for each SPP indicator are available at https://www.fldoe.org/academics/exceptional-student-edu/ or https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KKGPPVQ for stakeholder feedback until January 25, 2022.
